
 
 

AUGUST 2022 

 

Kia ora koutou 
  

We're halfway through 2022 and have lots of local conservation news for you in this 

edition including: 

• Our next event about Old Man's Beard 

• A profile of our new Branch Chair Kate Littin 

• A member survey for you to take part in 

• A call for frog vigilance from DOC and MPI 

• Recapping our last event on Myrtle Rust 

• Some tips for reducing your landfill contributions 

• An opportunity to be more involved with Bird of the Year 

We are looking forward to getting out and doing more mahi as the days get warmer 

and lighter again! 

 
 

Read the latest newsletter here 
 
 

https://mailchi.mp/a4f83cedd5e2/forest-bird-wellington-branch-newsletter-march-16532945
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